et
P F;’;XNE;\ )
Jersecy Central Power & Light Company
- A-\§';7
N, ¢

'\‘w’
MADISON AVENUE AT PUNCH BOWL ROAD ® MORRISTOWN, N.J. 07960 @ $39-6i11

RECEm

SEP 7 1973

Us. ar r
G "m"a‘:'.:;sz‘“'

“:.O‘Cu-'alo”

Mr. Daniel R. Muller
Assistant Director for
Environmental Projects
Directorate of Licensing
U. S, Atomic Energy Commission 50-2
Washington, DC 20545 1 *)

Dear Mr. Muller:

SUBJECT: OYSTER CREEK NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION
ENVIRONMENTAL TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIORS

In a letter dated July 25, 1973, we responded to your letter
dated July 10, 1973, which requested that Jersey Central Power &
Light Company subnit proposed Environment:l Technical Specifications
for the Oyster Creek Station by Sentember 3, 1973. Our response at
that tine was that we expected to be able to meet the requested
subujttal date.

This is to inform vou that we have subsequently ascertained
that we will not be in & position to submit the requested Technical
Specifications by Septemder 3, 1973. Our initial efforts at compiling
the required information heve deronstrated that a number of firm
conmitrents must be made before a vialle set of fechnical Specifications
can be submitted., We requirve additional tiwe to formulate our position
with regard to these commitments.

In addition, the exact nature of Technical Specifications
requives that one proceed with preat care in order to formulate
them coriectly, Tiis requires a great deal of time both in
prepevation and review. It must also be understood that we are
presentiy eaganed in a large gcale effort to respond to questions
reparding our Tull Term Operacing License as well as Commission concerus
on the effects of Fuel Densification.

In this context, we are anticipating that ve can subuit our
proposed Envircamental Technical Specificaticns during the veck of
Noverher 5, 1973,

Very truly yours,
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Jvan R. Yiutiock, Jr,

Vice Tresident «0
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